

## **Title 1 Monthly Newsletter – May/June 2015**

On the back is our School Calendar for May and June. We have many fun events this month, and we hope you will be able to enjoy them all!

At Family Technology Night, we will be on the computers in our computer labs, going over how your family can have access to a number of very important academic resources during the summer and into the coming school year.

It is EXTREMELY important that your children read daily over the summer and take advantage of all of the resources available to them to maintain their academic growth over the summer. We do NOT want to see the Summer Slide - when students do not read or practice academic skills all summer and start school in August having lost many of the gains they made during the previous school year.

We have had a great school year! Have a wonderful summer, and remember the importance of continuing to practice all of the important skills that have been learned this year over the summer! ©

\*Please remember: PBA's School Improvement Plan (SIP), Parent Involvement Plan (PIP), and latest SPAR report, along with the BCSD PIP, are available for viewing on our website under LINKS and PBA SERVICES - TITLE 1, as well as in the Title 1 Binder in the front office. We ALWAYS welcome feedback on any and all of these documents so that we can improve them and make sure they reflect what YOU (our families) feel is important!

Questions? Comments? Feedback? Input? Please call, email, or see Nina Orellana, Title 1 Coordinator, at the Palm Bay Academy Traditional Campus - (321) 984-2710, <a href="mailto:korellana@palmbayacademy.org">korellana@palmbayacademy.org</a>.

ALL CALENDAR INFORMATION AND MORE (ex. links to learning games!) AVAILABLE ON THE PALM BAY ACADEMY WEBSITE - TITLE 1 PAGE (www.palmbayacademy.org). Check it out!